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Sandberg Phoenix  Associate Jared Byrne will take the reins as president of the Lawyers Association of St. Louis

(LASL) on June 1st, 2017. Jared, a member of the firm’s Health Law team, served the past year as President-Elect

of the LASL. The LASL focuses its efforts on social events, professional development, and fostering camaraderie

among St. Louis area attorneys.

“I’ve been a member of the LASL for many years and I can see how much good it has done to create and

develop relationships among lawyers in St. Louis,” Jared said of LASL, which was founded in 1934 and has

gained a reputation as the association for trial attorneys. “It’s a great organization, and I look forward to

continuing its growth.”

Prior to joining Sandberg Phoenix, Jared worked as a prosecutor and also worked in private practice. Click here

for more information on LASL.
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